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From: Colleen Seymour [ColleenS@palmtech.com.au]
Sent: Friday, 21 August 2009 11:21 AM
To: QLD Redistribution
Subject: re-distribution of electrol of Lilley

  
  
  

                            RE: RE-DISTRIBUTION OD ELECTROL DIVISION OF LILLEY 
  
I would like to place my objection to the Qld State Government regarding the above proposal. 
  

I live in the suburb of Shorncliffe and have had (gratefully) successful outcomes with contact over 
the years with Mr. Swans' office, this office and its representatives  have been very helpful over 
many issues, personal and community, and it would be a terrible loss to the community to be divided 
up by Government.... 
  

I feel this electrol division has been part of our area for many years, I and many people will be 
effected if this proposal should go ahead. 
  

Thank you, 
  
(Mrs)  C. P. Seymour 
123 Palm Avenue, 
Shorncliffe 4017. QLD 
  

Phone:  07)  39683251 




